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Huon Valley Council launches new website 
 

The Huon Valley Council has revamped its website (www.huonvalley.tas.gov.au) to make it more 
user-friendly and accessible to ratepayers. 
 
Huon Valley Mayor Peter Coad welcomed the new website as a major improvement, and called on 
the community to visit the website and let Council know what they think. 
   
“The former website served us well, but it was definitely time for an upgrade. I think most people 
will agree that our new website is a lot easier to use, and much easier on the eyes than its 
predecessor.” 
 
“The Internet provides a window to the outside world, and this new website will also significantly 
improve our ability to showcase the Huon Valley and all it has to offer,” said Cr Coad. 
 

 
Huon Valley Mayor Peter Coad using the new website. 
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